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Study Contradicts Transgender Narrative, Suggests 
Puberty Blockers Spike Youth Suicide
Making puberty blockers and cross-sex hormones easier for children to access has 
increased youth suicide rates, a new report from the Heritage Foundation has found.  
 
The study contradicts the claims of Rainbow activists that gender-confused children need 
radical medical intervention in the form of puberty blockers and cross-sex hormones to 
prevent suicide.
 
The study found that “easing access to puberty blockers and cross-sex hormones by 
minors without parental consent increases suicide rates.”
 
“Confused young people need support, encouragement and counselling – not radical and 
harmful chemical intervention”, said FamilyVoice spokesman Greg Bondar.
 
“We need an urgent inquiry into the treatment of gender-confused children in Australia. 
 
Further details:
Greg Bondar - 0411 854 115  

https://www.heritage.org/gender/report/puberty-blockers-cross-sex-hormones-and-youth-suicide

